CITY OF CHICAGO
— *

BOARD OF ETHICS

PUBLIC NOTICE

Public notice is hereby given that the Wednesday, July 19, 2023 meeting
of the Board of Ethics has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled
meeting of the Board of Ethics will be held on Monday, August 14, 2023,
and will begin at 3:00 p.m.

e ) By C
Steven I. Berlin
Executive Director
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